THE OFFICE OF THE LEADER OF THE OPPOSITION

& L

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

13" January 2005
Wayne Levick Esq
18 Livingstone Road
Lidcombe
NSW 2141
Australia

Dear Mr Levick,

Thank you for your letter to Michael Howard. He has asked me to reply to you on his
behalf.

It was kind of you to write. Mr Howard attaches considerable importance to the views that
are put to him and your comments have been carefully noted.

Yours sincerely,

7 7
lan Philps
Office of the Leader of the Opposition



